
  
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

Getting ready for the school Halloween 

party! It was very scary!!! 
 

  

 

Welcome back to the first newsletter of this academic year.  
It’s been a busy half term; we have had birthday celebrations, 
a travelling petting zoo, trips to the circus, bowling, swimming,  
the park, the shops, the gym and McDonalds, to name but a  
few.  
 
We have also returned to Beavers, Scouts, Explorers and 
Football training. It has been really nice to see our friends in  
the local community again, we missed them during covid. 
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Welcome to 
Doncaster 
Deaf Trust 
Children’s 

Homes 
Newsletter 

 

Have a lovely half term 
and see you when we 
return on Monday 1st 
November 2021. 
 
If you need to get in 
touch during the 
holidays, email 
dicksonhouse@ddt-
deaf.org.uk and one of 
the team will get back to 
you.  

mailto:dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk
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Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

  

     
 
 
 
 
 

      
  

  

      

Trips to the gym and keeping fit. 

Craft nights  
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The travelling petting zoo! 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

      
  

      
  

  

  

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthday 
celebrations 
and games 
 

 

Bowling and arcade’s night 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 
 
 
 

    
 

   
 
 
 

 

     

  

Beavers, Scouts and Explorers 

Barnsley Metrodome and McDonalds 


